
March 21, 2011

Dear Mr. Strader and Mrs. Dietrich:

With this letter I wish to inform you that I will be resigning from my position
with Central Nine Career Center as Instructional AssistarTi: as of Friday,
March 25, 2011. I regret any inconvenience that this will CaLi5e, ;.:Arid wish
you and the company much success.

Sincerely,

Susan Wiggington
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